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US California Bans the Sale of Animal Fur Products 

 

 

 

 

On October 12, 2019, the California governor 

signed bill AB 44 banning the sale of fur 

products in the state. California has now become 

the first state to ban the sale of animal fur 

products in the U.S. 

 

According to the published law, effective on 

January 1, 2023, it will be illegal to sell, offer for 

sale, display for sale, trade, or otherwise 

distribute for monetary or nonmonetary 

consideration a fur product in the state. It will be 

also illegal to manufacture a fur product in the 

state for sale. 

 

Fur product doesn’t include leather, cowhide or 

sheepskin. Also, used fur product and fur product 

used for religious purpose are exempt from this 

rule. 

 

 

 

 

 

Link 

California Legislative Information, AB-44 Fur 

products: prohibition, 10/14/2019 

http://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextCli

ent.xhtml?bill_id=201920200AB44 
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